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See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming 

Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 

Our Grade 7C class and the Red Maple Reading club had the 

privilege of visiting Sherwood Library to listen to Eric Walters 

speak.  He is a Canadian author of over 100 novels and easy 

fiction books.  Currently his book "Fourth Dimension" is in the 

running for the Ontario Library Association's Forest of Reading 

Program for the Grade 7 & 8 audience. He was very entertaining 

for the students and reminded them to focus on what 

they CAN do not on what they cannot.      

 

Our Vision Works clinic has been postponed until the Fall. 

New forms will be sent home at that time. Thank you for 

your understanding. 



 

SIR ALLAN MacNAB SECONDARY SCHOOL turns 50! 

 

All former Staff and Students are invited to join us to 

celebrate on MAY 11th, 2019.  Current Sports games, Alumni 

Basketball, Alumni Music Activities, Arts and Crafts and 

more all afternoon. Live Music (Featuring Fidel, and the 

McFlys) and Beer Garden in the Evening. 

 

Ticket Information, 50th Apparel Info and Tentative Schedule 

can be found through the school website 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/macnab/  

Please help us spread the word – Hope to see you there! 







Priscilla Mochrie         Suzie Milinovich 

Principal          Co-Principal              

School Council Dates 

2018- 2019 School Year 

 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Monday, April 22nd 


